

Father Daniel Zanon Catholic Elementary School

450 Hillcrest Ave. Mississauga, Ontario L5B 4J3 Telephone: 905-279-3722 Website: www.dpcdsb.org/ZANON

Email: FatherDanielZanonInfo@dpcdsb.org

LET HIS LIGHT SHINE



Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

Our Catholic School Councils provide an opportunity for parents and guardians to discern how their gifts and talents might serve the school community. As per the Ontario Regulation 612/00 and 298, the purpose of a school council is, through the active participation of the parents, to improve pupil achievement and to enhance the accountability of the education system to parents.

In addition to the purpose of school councils as identified in the regulation, the mission of the Catholic School Councils in the DPCDSB, is to promote, the vision, values, and sacramental life of Catholic practices for the Catholic communities we serve.

If you're interested in holding a position and/or becoming a member on the Father Daniel Zanon Catholic School Council, please submit the attached nomination form by **Tuesday September 17th.** All parents/guardians are welcome to attend any Father Daniel Zanon Catholic School Council meetings.

I look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

N. Podobnik Principal

Hodobik